Report to Senate, Spring 2012

The CSU Trustees Teaching Award committee met and reviewed
several worthy applicants for this award. The committee
recommended an award winner to the Provost and we understand
that recommendation was forwarded to the system office. In the past,
notification of award winners has been done at the system office level.
We anticipate the announcement will be made in May at the system
level.

Nancy Hoffman, Chair
CSU Trustees Teaching Award Committee



